

## **Men's Committee Meeting Minutes, Sunday February 2<sup>nd</sup> 2020.**

Present, Mr. Captain, Mr. Vice-Captain, Peter Waknel (Treasurer), Peter McBride (Secretary), Mike Manning, Phil prior (Competitions) Steve Brewington 2018/19 Captain Apologies, Kevin Royan (Handicap's).

Meeting Start time 1pm.

Agenda from Mr. Captain

1/ Matters arising. Actions log.

An action log will be created to cover off specific points addressed within the meeting. This will be an ongoing document that can be circulated amongst the committee to highlight tasks raised and covered. A copy of the ongoing log will be within the minutes section of the website for member access and visibility. This will also be circulated at the distribution of meeting minutes.

2/Trophy Cabinet.

Mr. captain and Vice have looked into the details within the trophy cabinets in the clubhouse. In excess of 25 trophies were found that are now, Not played for, redundant, not in use. The captains have kindly looked into this and will be meeting with all parties to potentially find a home for these. New competition, New award, New branding. This will be an ongoing process to create.

3/Competitions.

The Easter Committee cup to be played on Sunday 12<sup>th</sup> April (Easter Sunday) will be a drawn playing Partners competition. As this is a shotgun format this will be easy to action. 3 Starters will be on hand to action. Phil Prior, Peter McBride, plus another.

4/Treasurers report.

Great to have Mr. Waknel around as he makes his recovery from injury, Get well soon Mr. treasurer. A detailed and excellent report was presented, copy of which can be found on web under minutes. Special thanks to Jez Burfit for his kind donation to the captain's charity. Thank you Jez

5/Secretary's report.

Some around the club actions were proposed. The addition of two Disabled Parking bays at the front Of the building was proposed. PMc will action with club to secure as soon as is possible.

6/ Any other Business.

With the sad passing of Colin Loveridge, a donation was agreed from the committee to his preferred charity. RIP Colin and thank you for the incredible time, commitment and love you gave to all at FPGC. A proposal of "Colins Copse" or similar to be planted, or honored in his memory was raised. More information and discussions will be raised at the next meeting.

Jeff Taylor has kindly sourced a pin flag to be signed and framed as a gift to Gary pike upon his retirement. Gary being the clubs first ever professional a signed memento flag from committee, Staff and members alike would be a fitting thank you for all his time at the club.

7/ A mini meeting to cover the website, Its details and the operation/ Inputting was scheduled For Sunday March 8<sup>th</sup>. This will include Steve Marriot to brief us on the input process etc.

8/ PMc raised the point of Junior members becoming more involved within the men`s section/ Weekend competitions. This will be something to discuss more with Junior organizer Reg Brunt and then with the juniors alike to highlight the availability of weekend competitions and their agreed involvement.

Meeting concluded at 2.30pm

Thank you to all. Next meeting date TBC (Provisionally end of March 2020)